The Belgrade Theatre
Mother Goose - 2011
Information outlining the commitment needed from our pantomime chorus and their parents.

Panto time is a very magical and special time for us all.  We thought it would be helpful if we outlined in advance the commitment to rehearsals, technical week and shows, that is expected from you and your child, if they are picked as one of our panto chorus members.  We also ask children and their parents to sign a Code of Conduct which clearly outlines what is expected when a child participates in this professional production.
After a very long and tiring day of auditions on Saturday 17 September, we start with around 300 children and we end up at the end of the day with three teams of eight. 
Panto rehearsals begin on Monday 7 November and all the successful teams must attend rehearsals from 4.30pm to 8pm (Monday to Friday) for the first two weeks (7 to 19 November) and probably the Saturday mornings as well. They should come in light clothing, tee shirt and track suit bottoms so that they can move freely and it is advisable to bring a warm top so that they do not get cold whilst they are watching the other teams rehearse.

The third week (from Monday 21 November) is a very special but also very tiring week that we call Tech Week.  This is when we move onto the stage and all the different elements of the show are put together i.e. lighting, sound, scene changes, music and special effects.  
The children will be in tech rehearsals from 10.15am in the morning until 10pm at night. They do have many breaks but it is a very busy and tiring week and it is imperative that all children do not miss any of the tech week. If a child misses all or part of a session for any reason at all, they will be asked to withdraw from the Panto Chorus for Health & Safety reasons. Please also be aware that during this particular week your child is likely to be very tired and will need as much rest as possible.
You will be paid out of pocket expenses for your child of £6.80 per show; this will be paid through BACs transfer at the end of the pantomime run. More information will be available about this at the parents’ meeting on Monday 19 September at 6.30pm.
The first show will be on Tuesday 29 November and the three teams will follow a schedule that ensures that each team takes part in a third of the shows.  The run will finish on Saturday 7 January and on this last Saturday the teams will be able to enjoy a Christmas party to celebrate all of their hard work.

If your child is picked for the panto chorus, there will be a meeting at the theatre on Monday 19 September at 6.30pm which parents must attend please. You will receive details on this at the end of the auditions on Saturday 17 September.
We are all looking forward to a great pantomime season.

If anyone would like to discuss any of the above information, please contact: 
Denise Duncombe on 024 7684 6718.
